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	PRESS RELEASE


Not only discounts undergo big changes as from today

(Prague, 6 January 2023) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority points to the effectiveness of the amendment to the Act on Consumer Protection, which has a major impact on traders, especially in relation to special offers and clearance sales. "When determining discounts on products, traders will now have to base their discounts exclusively on the lowest price they have sold the product for in the last 30 days," said Jan Štěpánek, director of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority. Changes will also apply to reviews, for example. For example, those vendors who publish reviews on their websites will have to transparently disclose how they verify the reviews or inform consumers clearly and understandably that the reviews are not verified. The changes are effective from today, 6 January 2023.

A discount will now have to be based on the price that was the lowest price in the last 30 days. This applies to all forms of product sales, except for perishable and short-lived goods.  

The discount may also be gradually increased. In such case it shall be based on the reference price prior to the first application of the first discount, i.e. the lowest price in the last 30 days. However, the discount action may not be interrupted. 

Consumer reviews will also be affected by changes. Reviews will now have to state how they are verified. If reviews are not verified in any way, this must be made transparent. Thus, it will no longer be possible to simply publish reviews without further explanation.

The seller is also obliged to provide a telephone number and, if available, an e-mail address before entering into a contract. 

Consumer protection is also increased when concluding contracts outside the usual business premises (doorstep selling, 'demonstration events'). Consumers will have more time to withdraw from such contracts. The period for withdrawal without giving a reason in these cases is extended to 30 days from the current 14 days.

For more information, please visit the MIT website: https://www.mpo.cz/cz/rozcestnik/pro-media/tiskove-zpravy/vetsi-ochrana-spotrebitelu--velka-novela-spotrebitelskeho-prava-vstupuje-v-ucinnost--271850/
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